
 

 
 

111 HARRINGTON STREET, CAPE TOWN, 8000 
PO BOX 4637, CAPE TOWN, 8000 

TEL:  (021) 462 4502  FAX:  (021) 462 4509 
 
DATE:  31 January 2006 
ENQUIRIES:  Mrs Mary Leslie 

E-mail: mleslie@sahra.org.za 
           Web site: www.sahra.org.za 
OUR REF: 9/2/236/18 
 
Mr F Roodt 
PO Box 1600 
Polokwane 
0700 
 
FAX: 0866709130 
 
Dear Mr Roodt 
 
PERMIT: No. 80/06/01/006/51 
 
I attach as requested a permit for the rescue of an Iron Age skeleton disturbed by the 
development of a retaining wall around a reservoir at Lonmin Platinum Mine. In 
addition to the rescue of the human remains SAHRA has also approved the analysis of 
the human remains which will be stored at the Polokwane Museum until such time as 
final arrangements for its reinterment has been made with interested and affected 
parties. This will be determined during the 60-day public participation process as 
required by the regulations (Section 36 of the NHRA). 
 
SAHRA wishes you every success with the project. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Mary Leslie 
SAHRA: Manager of the Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorite Unit 
For CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


